
25.05.2018 

June 

5th PCSO talk to over 10s 

 Life Style Challenge 

6th Yr 6 Countryside day 

 Parent Online Safety 

 Talk 

8th 3PR Assembly 

 County Tag Rugby Finals 

 Quadkids 

11th  Climbing Wall and        

 Archery in school 

 Yr5/6 Cricket  

12th  Yr 1 Phonics check 

14th Someone Special Nursery 

15th 1/2MC Assembly 

20th Online safety Yr5/6 

21st Yr5 Enrichment Day 

22nd KS2 X Country 

 Nursery to reception 

 lunch 

26th Sports Day 

28th Year 6 Leavers Concert 

29th  Visit to Parliament 

 Nursery to reception 

 meeting 

 

Thirsk Community Primary School 

Dates For Your Diary 

Thank you 

Thank you to everyone that has been involved in the PTA cake stall 

this evening.  All the money that has been raised will be used         

towards resources for the children in Year 3 and 4. The next cake stall 

will be held shortly after half-term and will be for Year 1 and 2. 

Mobile Phones 

We have updated our mobile phone policy, the following section is 

for all parents and carers. Please take a moment to read through: 

The growth of hand-held mobile technology and interconnectivity 
has implications for the safety of children, so in order to reflect the 
policy on safeguarding and child protection, it is essential parents do 
not use their mobile phones/cameras in the school building and 
playground area, apart from circumstances as outlined below: 

We allow parents to photograph or video special school events such 
as special assemblies, plays or sports day using their mobile phones 
or cameras – but insist that parents do not publish images (e.g. on 
social networking sites) that includes any children other than their 
own. At the beginning of such events verbal permission will be asked 
for prior to the event taking place. 

We recognise that parents may need phones for communication but 

ask that while in the presence of children or in public areas of the 

school such as during meetings and school events, mobile phones/

cameras are not on display (switched off or in silent mode) 

The full policy is available on the school website and was agreed by 

the governing body. It will come in to force from Monday 4th June. 

Attendance 

 Class Attendance 

RB 70.4% 

R/1S 98.6% 

1/2EC 86.2% 

1/2MC 95.7% 

3BC 90.6% 

3PR 90.6% 

4AW 93.8% 

5E 98.2% 

5P 96.8% 

6T 98.6% 

Total 91.6% 



Class 4AW 
We had a Fun Finale to coincide with the reading of the 
final chapter of our much loved book 'Stig of the Dump'. 
Children dressed up as characters from the book: Stig- a 
caveman, Barney and Lou - children who played with him, 
Granny, Dinah the dog and a burglar. Children also made 
their own models of a scene from the story.  

 
 

Summer Term Clubs  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  
  

Judo 
3.30 – 4.30 
Yr2- Yr6 

  

  
  
  

  
  

  
  

Drama 
3.20-4.20 
Yr1-Yr2 

  

  
  

Multi 
Sports 

3.20-4.20 
Yr 1& Yr2 

  
  

  
  

  
Football  

Yr3/4 & 5/6 
 3.20-4.20 

  

  
Tag Rugby 

Club 
Starts 
13th   

  
Cricket & 
Football 

Yr1/2 
3.20—4.20 

  
 C4L club 

KS2 
(selected 

pupils only) 
3.20-4.20 

  

  
  

  
Dance Club 

3.20-4.20 
Yr3-6 

 

  
Tag Rugby 
Training  
Sessions 

  
Yoga 

3.20-4.20 
Yr3-6 

  
  
  

Breakfast Club 

 

Please note that we are          

currently full in Breakfast club. 

If your child has not previously          

attended we will not be able to 

offer a place until September. 

Thank You 

Class Assemblies 

 8th June 3PR 

28th June 6T  

Pat Turner 

 

Connor Jennings 3BC 

For consistently giving 100% to 

everything he does . Connor nev-

er gives up and will always help 

others when possible. Well 

Done ! 

Hollie Bowe R/1S Hollie is a hard-

working kind member of the 

class. She always gives 100% effort 

to everything she does. She has 

made lots of progress this year !  

Well Done 


